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10th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Extra-Curricular Sports Clubs Spring 2 
 
Just a little reminder to look on the school website for the sports clubs running next half term. Please sign up online 
for the rugby, dance and football clubs.  
Go to https://www.dunningtonprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/27.01.23-Clubs-SPRING-TERM-2.pdf 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals and would like to access these clubs, please drop Mrs Hancy an email. 
 
Y3/4 Dodgeball 
 
Our Y3/4 Dodgeball teams took part in a cluster tournament on Tuesday at St Oswald’s Primary School.  Mr Sellers 
was so impressed with their skill, positive attitudes and resilience! One team won two of their games and the other 
team won all of their games and will be through to the next round. What a fantastic performance by all the children 
and thank you to the parents for providing the transport. Anyone who didn’t take part this time will get their 
opportunity next half term. 
 
World Book Day- Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
We hope you’ll join us as we come together to celebrate our World Book Day in school. 
 
World Book Day Activities 

➢ Each class will host a ‘book swap’. If your child would like an opportunity to swap a used book with 
someone else in their class, please send a used book into school on World Book Day. 

➢ The school council are organising a bake sale which will be located in the spare classroom situated off 
the KS2 playground - this will take place at 3:15pm on World Book Day. The theme for cake decoration is 
anything linked to books! There will be a prize for the most inventive cake/cupcake and we will 
announce the winners during a World Book Day assembly. All proceeds will go towards buying new 
books for the library. If you would like to make a cake, please bring it to school on the morning of World 
Book Day. 

For more ideas on how to celebrate World Book Day at home please follow the link: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/ 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen without your support – 
thank you. 
Rachel Dickenson 
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Wanted! Lego!! 
 
KS1 are looking for any Lego (sets or random pieces including base boards) that you don’t want or use anymore. 
Any donations of Lego would be greatly received by staff. This will enable us to enhance our provision and building 
areas in class, which the children really enjoy playing in! 
 
Spare Clothes 
 
We are running a bit short of certain items of spare clothing in KS1 and EYFS. If anyone had any of the following, we 
would be grateful for any donations of : 
 

Girls and boys underwear, age 5-7 
Socks, tights, age 5-7 
PE Kit, age 4-7 
Boys trousers, age 5-7 
Girls skirts, age 5-7 

 
I wish you an enjoyable half-term and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 20th February 2023. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 

 
Caroline Hancy 
 


